

## **Dear Valued Student,**

The Coronavirus (Covid-19) has been declared by the World Health Organisation (WHO) as a pandemic and we at the Institute of Banking and Finance of Trinidad and Tobago are committed to ensuring the health and well-being of our stakeholders, staff and the wider community. We are taking all of the necessary steps to minimize exposure to and spreading of the virus for your safety and the safety our employees while still ensuring that your needs as students are met.

Based on announcements made by the Government of Trinidad and Tobago with regard to measures taken for public safety, we have made the decision to change the format of our Diploma in Banking (DIB) Programme Examinations for the foreseeable future. As a result, the DIB Examinations will be executed as take-home assessments.

We will keep you abreast of the details regarding the date, time and additional information as it relates your respective DIB Module Assessments. For any inquires please contact us via email at info@ibf.org.tt.

We extend well wishes to you and your family at this time on behalf of the IBF family. Please feel free to visit our website periodically for further updates.